*************************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish *****************************************************
May 8, 2011
Third Sunday of Easter

Happy Mothers’ Day

Saturday, May 7, 2011

4:00 – Mary & Joseph Peters--Anniversary
            

Sunday, May 8, 2011

8:00 – Rose Ruzgis –Memorial Mass
9:30 – Mass for the People
           11:30 – Linda Fontaine – Memorial Mass
Saturday, May 14, 2011

Joseph Meaney – 10th Anniversary

Sunday, May 15, 2011


9:30 – Riley Politano –6th Anniversary


11:30 – Mass for the People
Important Dates
Sun. 5/8 – Pro Life Rose Sale – after Masses

Wed. 5/11 – 1st Communion Reheasal – 6 pm

Thurs. 5/12 – Leadership Retreat Meeting – 7 pm
Sat. 5/14 – 1st Communion – 10:00 am

Wed. 5/18 –1st Communion Rehearsal – 6:00 pm

Thurs. 5/19 – Pastoral Parish Council Meeting – 7 pm

Sat. 5/21 – 1st Communion – 10:00 am

Sat. & Sun. 5/21&22 – Catholic Women’s Club Bake Sale

Wed. 5/25 – Building Committee Meeting – 7 pm

Fri. 5/27 – Parish Game Night Social – 6-8 pm. Hall
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St. Vincent de Paul
[image: image2.wmf]The members of St. Vincent de Paul would like to thank everyone who contributes to the food pantry. Each item and every cash donation is appreciated and helps members of our community. This week the pantry is in need of mac and cheese, cake mix, paper towels, toothpaste, soap and deodorant. The Food Stamp (EBT) program is a nutrition program and only allows food purchases. The clients are very thankful when we have the items that they cannot purchase with their EBT cards! Monetary donations are always welcome and may be placed in the small boxes at the doors of the church.
Our Shared Treasure
May 1, 2011 Collection: $5676
Grand Annual:  $42,510
2nd Collection May 15th for Communication Collection

DAILY MASS
Daily Mass will be celebrated in our chapel at 9:00 am Monday through Friday. Following Mass each Thursday, Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and Adoration will also be celebrated. Intentions are welcome at these Masses, please call the Rectory.

Please keep the following in your prayers:
Fr. Moses Akebule, Joan Hoffman, Bob Small, Maureen Ronan, Diane Naugthton, Tim Ayers, William F. Borden, Ryan Cuffe, Priscilla Sullivan, Frances D’Arcangelo, Kristina D’Arcangelo, John D’Arcangelo, Charlene D’Arcangelo, Gianna & Joe Cuccarello, Donna Dvorak, Peg LaFleur, Chip Langer, George Corr, Mary & Louis O’Donnell, Arlene Belliveau, Pam & Vince Adornato, Dorothy Howe, Margaret Rogerson, Nancy O’Connor, Brendan Hanrahan, Janet Johnson, Mark O’Reilly, Christina Wedge, and Brooke DiBona.
    If you know someone who is in need of healing, physical, emotional, spiritual, marital and/or family prayers and have given your permission to place their name in the prayer list, please contact Debbie at the Rectory at 378-4207.
Leadership Retreat Meeting
On Thursday, May 12th at 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel a meeting will be held for next year’s Juniors who will be attending the Leadership Retreat in August. It is important that one parent as well as, the student, attend this meeting. There are still a few openings available.

CHURCH PICNIC

The time of year is nearing for the St. John’s Annual Church Picnic which will be held on Sunday, June 26, 2011 after the 10:00 Mass. Volunteers will be needed to help in various chores such as putting up the tent, setting up tables and chairs, grillers, food preparers and servers; Also someone to plan and oversee children games and, of course, cleanup. Let’s make this a fun filled and successful event. If you can help, call Carmen at 508-378-7364

Welcome to our New Neighbors!
 Fr. William Devine will be the new Pastor of St. Thomas Aquinas in Bridgewater and Fr. Edward McCabe, will be the new Pastor at St Ann’s in
 W. Bridgewater.  
Please say a special prayer for all the children who received their First Communion yesterday and their teachers who prepared them so well.
Michael Barone


Cristina Cordone

Isabella Dalto


Tyler Donnelly

Avery Folloni


Thomas Joy

Donovan Joyce


Avery Levangie

Savannah MacDonald

David Martorano

Kevin McBirney

Stephanie McCarthy

Margaret Newcomb

Jack Parry

Josh Poirier


Morgan Price

Michael Sachetta-Ramos
Matthew Schrader

Jack Silva


Emily Stevens

Hannah Yafrate

                                Teachers

Deanna Lynch 

Julie Dundon

Brenda Armand 

Laura Hanlon

Jodi Dalto 


Winnie Hutchins

Dean Decarolis 

Anne Kaiser

Susan Oliveira 

Kelly Nicholson

Lisa Lesogor


Lisa Foote

Dina Danielson 

Kathy Cleary

Diane Handrahan 

Jean Marie Joyce

On Sunday, May 15th , the Church throughout the world celebrates World Day of Pray for Vocations. Pope Benedict XVI is inviting Catholics all over the globe to participate by praying and encouraging Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life. The Holy Father’s Theme for this year is “Proposing Vocations in the Local Church”. For more information, please contact the Vocation Office at 617-746-5949.

Dear Friends,
Last weekend we welcomed Bishop John Dooher to St. John’s to administer the Sacrament of Confirmation to 60 of our young adults.  I want to thank everyone who helped to make these two celebrations so special.  The names of the newly confirmed and their teachers can be found in this weekend’s bulletin.  Please pray for these young people that they would make known the gifts of the Holy Spirit that they have received. 

This Saturday St. John’s will celebrate the first of three First Holy Communion Masses for 80 of our second graders.  These special celebrations help us to realize that our treasure lies not in our wallet but instead with our children.  Join me in praying for these children and for their parents, that the presence of Our Lord which they received for the first time would help them to realize the importance of receiving the Body of Christ as often as possible.  The names of the first class of second graders can be found in this weekend‘s bulletin.  A special word of thanks to their teachers who have done a wonderful job preparing our “Little Ones” for this special day. 

I want to welcome the many individuals and families who have returned to the Church during this past Lent.  Many came back to the fold because of the Catholics Come Home program. This is your Church and by being here we are all enriched.  I would love to get to know each of you and to hear your stories.  Feel free to call, email or catch me after Mass some Saturday or Sunday. 

In light of the media attention this week surrounding Osama bin Laden, I thought this statement from the Vatican was worthy of sharing, “In the face of a man’s death, a Christian never rejoices, but reflects on the serious responsibilities of each person before God and before men, and hopes and works so that every event may be the occasion for the further growth of peace and not of hatred.”

God bless,

Fr. Wally    
ILLUMINATING HOPE
A Candlelight Tribute Rally

Thursday, May 12th
7:00-8:00 p.m.

Marshfield Town Green

Enjoy music, meet staff from the Alzheimer’s Assoc. and share your stories with others. Attend this event and help support the ongoing awareness efforts of the Alzeimer’s Assoc.  Help us put a face on Alzheimer’s.
CATHOLIC APPEAL


We still have $10,965 to raise before we reach our parish goal of $20,500. Thank you to the 62 families at St. John’s that have already contributed. If you have not yet given, please consider a gift today and help us meet our goal. � HYPERLINK "http://www.BostonCatholicAppeal.com" �www.BostonCatholicAppeal.com� or call 617-779-3700. Every gift matters. Ms. Jackie Miller from the Pastoral Center will speak at all of the Masses next weekend regarding this Appeal.  








Religious Education News


CCD Registration for September 2011


An email with the registration form was mailed this past week to all families whose children are currently enrolled in our CCD program. Registrations are now taking place. If you did not receive an email the forms are also available in the CCD office which is open on Monday and Thursday from 10:00 – 4:00


Please mail your registration forms back to us or you can come to the CCD office. Please do not go to the Rectory because the CCD office is located in the basement of the church.



































